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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 10-28-21

The remainder of work for the 2021 construction season has come to a close. Ulland will be back in the 2022 construction season to complete 5th Avenue and 6th Avenue west of 8th Street. 
This will be the final weekly communication for the 2021 construction season. If you have any questions or concerns please contact myself or one of the contacts listed on the project website. Your cooperation and understanding during construction were appreciated and we look forward to working with you next year to complete the 2021-2022 Street Improvement Project.

Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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